
We are pleased to announce North American Warehousing Company has passed process 
documentation review for NACD, The National Association of Chemical Distributors and is 
now an official Affiliate Member and one of the few 3PL Public Warehouses in the country 
with this designation.  
 
We are also active members in the IWLA (International Warehousing and Logistics 
Association), our 125 year old industry trade association and The IWLA Chemical Council 
which includes the best in class chemical 3PL, public and contract warehousing firms in the 
country. Involvement in these organizations exhibits our commitment to compliance, 
interaction, education and quality chemical logistics. 
 

 
 
 

 


